
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th December 2015 
Extension of Listing granted by ASX 
 
Agri-trade Holdings Ltd has now changed name to IVS Holdings Ltd (Company) and is pleased to 
advise that it has met the criteria outlined in ASX Guidance Note 33 for an extension of time to 
remove the suspension of the Company shares from trading on the ASX. 
 
With the holding of the Annual General Meeting today and passing of required shareholders 
resolutions it met the final criteria. 
 
The criteria for a company facing removal from the Official List may apply for an extension of this 
Deadline where the Company has: 
 announced a transaction to market which was completed on 26 November 2015; 
 signed definitive legal agreements for the transaction (including for any financing 

required in respect of the transaction), which was completed on 26 November 2015, 
 if the transaction requires a prospectus or product disclosure statement to be lodged 

with ASIC, having lodged that document with ASIC, which was lodged with ASIC on 15 
December 2015, and 

 if the transaction requires security holder approval, having obtained that approval of 
Annual General Meeting of shareholders, which occurred on 30 December 2015. 

 
Based on the information provided by the Company above, ASX has decided to grant the 
Company a short extension to the removal deadline to 15 March 2016, being 3 months from the 
date on which the Company lodged its prospectus. 
 
Please note if the Company is not reinstated to quotation by the commencement of trading on15 
March 2015, ASX will immediately remove the Company from the official list from the open of 
trading on that day. No further extensions will be permitted. 
 
Enquiries can be directed to the Company Secretary Mr Raymond Taylor on 0438 184 784 or by email 
to raymondt@agritradeholdings.com.au 
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